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We were so lucky with the weather and enjoyed a marvellous day for our summer fair on Saturday!  It was lovely to be able to meet so many of you.  Thank you if you were able to assist with one of our stalls.  Your support meant that this annual event could take place.  This has been a wonderful week for celebrating the qualities of our children at Carleton Green.  We have received so many thoughtful applications interested in taking on the roles for Head Boy/Girl and prefects.  Those that were shortlisted have presented a short speech to the whole school.  They did really well and I am very proud of their confidence and the time they had taken to prepare.  The names of our heads and deputies will be announced in our end of school year assembly. Along with this we have also had another first this week with our ‘Got to Dance’ evening.  The children were amazing.  There were thirteen fabulous acts with Freya Moss being judged as the overall winner.  Both Miss Howarth and Mrs Lees were overwhelmed by the children’s performances as well as by your support.  
We also enjoyed listening to the talents of our musicians where Bradley Lloyd was selected as the overall winner.  Many children gave confident singing performances with Tia Richardson receiving the most votes from our judges. We have been able to welcome our new starters to our school this week which has been lovely.  They have already made a settled start and we look forward to them being with us in September. This has meant that all our children have had chance to move into their new classes and work with their new teachers.  I hope that this has been an enjoyable experience and that your children are excited about their year ahead. Our Year Six pupils had the fantastic opportunity to go and work at Hodgson and visit their planetarium. Our Year Five pupils spent Thursday at St Aidan’s working with their facilities. 
Little Chicks have just informed me that they suddenly have a full time vacancy.  If you are interested in your child attending our nursery please pop in.
Our parent pay login details have been sent out.  Can we ask that you activate your accounts at your earliest convenience?

Dates for your Diary
PGL  - Year 6 residential is week beginning the 14th July

End of term PTFA Disco – [image: image1.wmf] Monday 14th July.  Volunteers to help will be greatly appreciated.

Meet the Teacher – Monday 21st July 15:30 – 16:30

Leavers’ Assembly, Barbecue and Dance – [image: image2.wmf] Monday 21st July 17:30 – 21:00 
Clubs – Thank you for your support.
Cricket has now finished for this season
Netball for year 5/6 girls has now finished for the term.

Choir – has now finished for the term.
Girl’s Football for Years 4, 5 & 6 has now finished for this season.
Running club [image: image3.jpg]


Year 2 upwards – will have ended with our session today 11th July.
Gymnastics for years 3 and 4 – will have ended with our session today 11th July.
Comenius Club for Years 5 and 6 – has now finished and will be set up again in September.
We would like to say a huge well done to the children that have been selected for this week’s Star of the Week. [image: image4.wmf]
Daniel Crompton from Yellow Ducklings              Cara Hey from Green Ducklings
Thomas O’ Neill from Parrots                               Oliver Rogerson & Luke Errington from Herons

Bella Welsh from Robins                                      Coby Stones from Owls                                                    
Libbie Dell‘Armi from Doves                                 Matthew Tax from Kestrels                                         
Ashleigh Scott from Hawks                                  Codie Hodgkinson from Falcons
Maddie Osborne and Luke Russell from Eagles.
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